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Things are pretty quiet with the newsletter right this moment. The Web 
Committee is meeting right before the AWSC to talk about the possibility of 
subscribing to The Northern Hi Lights via a web link. Part of the discussion 
will be how and where to list contact information for the Officers and 
Coordinators so that their anonymity will not be compromised.

I will keep you updated.

Gwenne R.


